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Science Fair February 16                                                                        

The Gym will be open from 8:00 to 8:45 a.m. to  bring 

in your child's project to set up.  The Fair will be                       

open for public viewing at 2 pm with awards to follow.               

SABRE DAY TOMORROW!                                          

We look forward to a great day of                              

activities.  Groups will depart from the school 

after bus arrival and attendance has been 

taken. Make sure to pack a big lunch! 

A reminder that we are a nut aware school, so 

please refrain from bringing any food items that 

have nuts or nut byproducts for snacks or lunches.  

Let’s work together to keep our students safe!                        

For more information and  snack                                     

suggestions, please visit foodallergycanada.ca. 

We believe communication between 
home and school is important!                                                                    

A reminder to parents and guardians to please 

call the school office if your child is absent.          

Students are required to sign in at the office if 

they are arriving late and  to sign out also (with 

parent permission) if leaving the school early. 

There are no classes for students the 

week of February 20-24 

Cash only can be accepted during this special event. 

LSA Society Meeting Tonight at 7:00 p.m. 

Trading Cards  & Toys                                                                                                                   

We ask that student refrain from bringing trading 

cards (ie. Pokemon) and/or toys to school.  Recess 

breaks allow our students to recharge with fresh air 

and outdoor games. 

Our school, along with 4 other local schools are                                     

reading The Very Very Far North and answering daily 

trivia questions until February 16. We hope you have 

enjoyed this reading time together and we look                     

forward to next year’s book! 

Athletics                                                                                                                                  

Mini basketball has started as Mr. Bennett as the 

coach! Congratulations to our Junior Girls who 

placed first at the Bow Island Tournament last 

weekend!  Thursday night action: Jr. A Boys home 

vs. F.P. Walshe at 4:30 p.m. 

Over 200 boxes of citrus was sold, 8000 pounds 

of fruit! Thank you to everyone who supported 

this Sports Booster Fundraiser, approximately 

$2000 was raised to support our Sabres! 


